
THIS MONTH’S SUPER LEARNERS:

Fitzwilliam- Celine- She has been super keen and positive when working with measure in Maths. 
Keep it up, Celine!
Kings- Zoya- Lovely attitude towards learning. Showed a keen interest in writing and contributed 
well to lessons.

We have been so excited learning

how to write explanation texts this

term. We started by watching a

video about the life cycle of a

butterfly and then wrote about the

different stages.

IN YEAR 2

In Kings and Fitzwilliam class, children have been learning what can be measured in

metres and centimetres. They explored the benefits of using rulers, metre sticks or other

tools to measure. Can you tell which one would be the best to measure… a pair of

scissors? A glue stick? The height of a door? A pen? The classroom whiteboard?

In Science, children observed and described how 
seeds and bulbs grew into mature plants. They 
provided the right conditions for them to grow 
healthily and even carried out a few 
experiments. In one of them, children predicted 
that bigger seeds would grow into taller plants. 
Then they observed how seeds of different sizes 
grew over time.


